
From: APA Regulatory Programs Comments
To: Surita, Keri (APA); Plante, David (APA)
Subject: FW: Revocation of APA General Permits GP2005G-2R, 2005G-5R, 2010G-3, 2011G-1, and 2011G-2
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2024 3:05:31 PM

 
 
Stephanie L. Petith
Administrative Assistant 1
 
NYS Adirondack Park Agency
PO Box 99
1133 NYS Route 86
Ray Brook, NY  12977
 
(518) 891-4050 | Stephanie.Petith@apa.ny.gov
www.apa.ny.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email, including any attachments, may be confidential, privileged or
otherwise legally protected.  It is intended only for the addressee(s).  If you are not the intended
recipient, you are prohibited from disseminating, copying or otherwise using this email or its
attachments.  If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply
email and delete the email from your system.
 
From: Jakubiak, Mark (DOT) <Mark.Jakubiak@dot.ny.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 12:52 PM
To: APA Regulatory Programs Comments <RPComments@apa.ny.gov>
Subject: Revocation of APA General Permits GP2005G-2R, 2005G-5R, 2010G-3, 2011G-1, and 2011G-
2
 
Dear APA:
 
NYSDOT is requesting the opportunity to confirm our mutual understanding of the reasons for the
revocation of GP2011G-2 and resolve any concerns about our ongoing vegetation management
activities adjacent to wetlands, prior to APA making a final decision about revocation of the permit.
 
Thank you,
Mark
 
Mark Jakubiak, RLA
Landscape Architect 2
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